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CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 
End of Life (EOL) 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
Non-RoHS compliant ferrule fuses in AGC, ABC, MDL, MDA, GMA, GMC, GMD, C515, C517, C518, C519, C520 
ferrule and axial leaded families, where there are RoHS compliant equivalent fuses available, have reached End 
of Life in standard, bulk and tape and reel packaging configurations. 
 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
In pursuit of Eaton’s sustainability goals and RoHS compliance commitment, non-RoHS compliant fuses where 
RoHS compliant alternatives exist have reached end of life status. 
 
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
There are no differences in the quality, reliability, or performance between RoHS compliant and non-RoHS 
compliant products or any changes to form, fit, and function of these fuses.   
 
 PARTS FAMILIES AFFECTED: 
Fuses in AGC, ABC, MDL, MDA, GMA, GMC, GMD, C515, C517, C518, C519 and C520 families are affected by 
this change.  Please see attached excel file for detailed list of catalog numbers, RoHS compliant catalog numbers 
and corresponding UPCs.  Any inventory of existing product is saleable and should not be returned.   
 
 TIME SCHEDULE: 
Last Time Buy Date: February 28, 2018 
Last Time Shipment Date: May 31, 2018 
 
SAMPLE AVAILABILITY: 
Available upon request 
 
QUALIFICATION DATA: 
Available upon request 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Nick Stone 
Product Manager – Circuit Protection 
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact your local Eaton sales representative and see Eaton’s Electronics 
division website for more information on RoHS compliance. 
 
 


